
 
 

                                 
 

Protocol for Preventing the Spread of Covid-19 
 

The following protocol has been designed in line with local public health advice and must be followed 

at all times. This protocol applies to all organisations within and associated with the Chatsworth Multi 

Academy Trust. 

 

1. Pupils, Learners or Members must not attend the school, college or centre if they display any of the 

symptoms or combination of symptoms of Covid-19 

2. If a Pupil, Learner or Member displays any of the symptoms or combination of symptoms of Covid-

19 parents or carers must immediately arrange for a test by telephoning 0800 952 1000 

3. If a Pupil, Learner or Member has a positive test for Covid-19 parents or carers must immediately 

inform the school, college or centre. They must then follow NHS guidance on self-isolating before 

returning to the school, college or centre 

4. If a Pupil, Learner or Member has a negative test for Covid-19 parents or carers must immediately 

inform the school, college or centre. The Pupil, Learner or Member may return to the school, 

college or centre once they feel well enough and have not had a fever, diarrhoea or vomiting for 48 

hours 

5. If anyone who lives in a household with a Pupil, Learner or Member is unwell, awaiting a test for 

Covid-19 or has tested positive for Covid-19, then the Pupil, Learner or Member must not attend 

the school, college or centre 

6. If a Pupil, Learner or Member becomes unwell whilst at the school, college or centre, they will be 

immediately isolated and their family or carers contacted and required to take them home as soon 

as possible. It is vital that all parents and carers ensure that the school, college and centre have up 

to date contact details to ensure a rapid response is possible. All parents and carers are required to 

ensure they can be contacted at all times. 

7. If a Pupil, Learner, Member or member of staff in a ‘bubble’ is found to be positive for Covid-19 

every person in that ‘bubble’ must isolate for fourteen days 
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